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I have always lived in Whitstable and there are far too many people and far too many houses especially as the estate 
is being finished on the Thanet Way that goes down the hill to the top of Grimshill Road.  You cannot get a doctors 
appointment and there are not enough school places for children.  This is why I object.  
 
Sarah Bryant 
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